
SR 
#

Question/Suggestion AKCMC Response Action Required Status
Estimated 

Completion Date

1

1. AKIS related question                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
2. As for the Clinic, some young kids are suffering from 
Diabetes. Before we had one doctor who is specializing 
the diabetes, now, no more. Even my daughter, she is 11 
years old and I am sending her to Sidra Medical Centre. 
Mostly in Sidra, we are receiving maximum twice a year.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
3.AKC related question  

Dr. Charmaine D'Souza: Regarding the diabetic clinic that we had previously, this was removed 
after the integration because there was a reassigning of staff member in different area of the 
Medical Department. However, we are still seeing all patients with diabetes. There is no 
designated clinic but we have all medications and doctors who could treat people with diabetes. 
Regarding the children with diabetes, of course as you may know, being a parent of a child like 
that, it has to be managed by a specialist diabetes specialist. In Qatar right now, all the pediatric 
diabetes specialists are in Sidra, however, if you feel the diabetes is uncontrolled, or you need to 
be seen more frequently, our pediatric doctors  are more than happy to see your child. We do 
have the medications to treat diabetes, if not, we'll get them for you.

No action requried as 
solution was offered 

Closed 

2

Resident asked regarding the Flu Vaccine as the resident 
approached the AKCMC Reception and he was informed 
that the vaccine is only for kids below 2 years old and not 
for all.

Dr. Charmaine D'Souza: The flu vaccine is open for all now. Initially when we started we said it 
was for children below 2 years or people who have diabetes, for all people who suffer from 
Asthma, and pregnant women. Now it has been opened for all. We have adequate vaccines. 
Since we have seen many cases of flu, it is advisable to come and take your vaccine.

No action requried as 
solutionwas given

Closed 
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